
March 27, 2024 

BML Investments LLC, DBA Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
Certificate Number 64605  
Docket # 240179 

Dear Mr. Killup,  
Please do not re-docket this.  Please change our effective date to May 1, 2024 for 
our annual rate increase filing to go into effect. 

The company also deleted routes that were not being utilized after the holidays 
last year.  We simply did not have the ridership, so had to close them in order to 
keep our Seatac route operating well.  We tried to push through, and simply could 
not make it work on only a few riders a week.  These routes were closed June 1st 
of 2023.  We did post a notice on our site April 20th about the closing of this route 
come June 1st.  

Thank you for your help with this matter. 
Sincerely, 

Monique Lott  
Owner 
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 
509-630-2745
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